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Almonds 
 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
Moll Marzipan have been working with the BDSI (The National German Association for the 
Confectionary Industry) to ensure the proposed duties imposed by The European Union on 
various US products do not include almonds. 
 
It is crucial for us that the BDSI, as the official representative of the German sweet 
producers industry, raise awareness of the importance of almonds to European Industry 
with the German Government and European Union. 
 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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